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01/11/2019  13:07:182019/4547/P SUPPRT Edward Murray I write in relation to above planning permission with regards to the single storey bike store. I do not live at the 

property, but own Flat 9 and lease this out. I am reguarly in the area however and don't consider the current 

position to be detrimental to the local area at all and wish to support the bike store in it's current position. 

Further more the current position of the shed is in the least attractive part of the grounds and is provided with 

level acces. It is screened by a high hedge from the Adelaide Road elevation and does not harm any trees. I 

am also aware it is reguarly used by many of the flats in the building and is secure.

In my view the current position is a far superior position than the approved position and wonder why an 

additional application is required?
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